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Unknown Suspects Wanted for Poway Burglary 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
September 28, 2017 

 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers, along with investigators from the Poway Sheriff's 
Station, are asking for the public’s help in identifying and locating two men wanted 
for burglary.  
 
On September 16, 2017, at about 11:45 a.m., a Poway resident was in his home, 
located in the 15700 block of Riparian Road, when his dog started barking.  The 
resident went to investigate and saw two Black males standing outside of the sliding 
glass door.  The suspects did not see him and continued walking by.  Shortly after 
that, the resident heard glass breaking and then saw one of the suspects inside of the 
house, peeking around the corner of one of the bedrooms.  The resident confronted 
the suspect who ran away along with the second suspect.    
 
The resident described the suspects as both being Black, standing about 6’0” tall, with 
a skinny build.  They both appeared to be in their early 20’s.  
 
 
 
***A sketch of one of the suspects can be found on page 2 of this news release.*** 

 
 
 

Anyone with information on the identity or location of the suspects is asked to call 
the Poway Sheriff's Station at (858) 513-2800 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip 
line at (888) 580-8477.  Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to anyone 
with information that leads to an arrest in this case.   Information on how to send 
anonymous e-mails and mobile app tips can be found on our website 
www.sdcrimestoppers.org. 
 
 

• Media inquiries about this case can be directed to Detective Jose Baltz at (858) 
513-2824 or via email at jose.baltz@sdsheriff.org . 
 

• Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Deputy Adriana 
Uribe at (619) 531-1547 or email at adriana.uribe@sdsheriff.org or Officer 
Mark Herring at (619) 531-1500 or email at msherring@pd.sandiego.gov . 
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                                          Sketch of One of the Unknown Suspects         
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